
Proposal to Federate – St Helen’s & St Mary’s Schools
Consultation Response Form

Please give us your views on the proposal to create a federation. If you have any questions, then please
include them in the comments box. The closing date for responses is 19th May 2022.

Name: ……………………………………………………………… (optional)

Suggestion for federation name: …………………………………………….

Please tick all that apply:

St Helen’s St Mary’s

A parent/carer of a child or children at one of the schools

A governor of one of the schools

A member of staff at one of the schools

A parent of a pre-school child

Someone with another interest in the schools

If you have ticked other interested party, please give details in the ‘Your comments’ box.

Please tick below in the appropriate box:

I support federating I do not support federating I am undecided on federating

All responses will be taken into consideration by governors at both schools, however the
Governing bodies themselves have the final decision on federation.

Please provide any general comments on the federation proposal or any
specific comments on the governance model or other features being proposed
(please feel free to continue your comments overleaf or on additional pages):
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